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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: mercyajayi04 <mercyajayi04@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 7:22 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Appeal letter

Hello ma'am, I'm sending you a message informing you that I will not be able to attend the legislative hearing. This is do 
to my work schedule which isnt very flexible at all. I will however attend the public hearing. Please bear with my 
bluntness, I'm a single mother trying to take care of my kids and I'm not appreciative of the situation.  
Thank you- Mercy Ajayi 
 
In reference to: File # J1905E 


